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Message from our Accounting Firm 

 Starting with the October HOA fees 

We have a new bank and new lock box. Please note, 
if Myers Brettholtz & Company PA initiates your 
payment for your HOA fees you don’t need to do  
anything.  
 If you receive E-Statements, that will not change 
however, please check your spam and make sure you 
allow sender donotreply@cincsys.com.   
If you use a bill pay service, please update the mail-
ing address to: 
  

Westminster Community Association 

c/o Myers Brettholtz & Company, PA 

PO Box 25238 

Tampa, FL 33622-5238 

The phone number is: 239-690-4258 

Email is: Bookkeeping@mbcopa.com 

  

This change will take place starting with the Octo-
ber HOA fees. You will receive this same infor-
mation with your October bill notice. 
 
This information came directly from Myers 
Brettholtz.  IF you have any questions please con-
tact them directly  
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September Updates 

We have not stopped with the renovation of The New 
Westminster Course and Club. We are moving the 
workers to the inside and you will soon see new inte-
rior paint, ceiling and so much more.  In order to 
complete this work, The New Westminster Restau-
rant will be closed September 14th through Sep-
tember 19th.    A beverage cart will be available to 
provide refreshments and light snacks to golfers.    
Come see us when we reopen on Friday September 
20th. 

Thank you  for your continued support! 



 


